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Together, Let’s Fight Cancer and…WIN!! 

On March 20-21 2015, the Patcha Foundation actively participated in 
the GHC summit where the President, Stella-Maris Adamu’s 
presentation was on cancer in Cameroon and the foundation’s 
impactful advocacy work. 
 
A summary of her presentation has been solicited for a monograph 
publication.  
 
The Patcha Foundation also gained better visibility among its peers, 
networked and made some important relationships that are essential to 
our work since we believe strongly that the fight against cancer is 
every one’s fight, and only together can we win.   
 

Global Health Catalyst Summit At Harvard Medical School​ 


